
 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal’s Messages:  
 
The following pupils have been nominated this week by their teachers for 
Principal’s Awards which were given out this morning in our Achievement 
Assembly: 

 
Lexi Gardner for being a positive role model with an                                       

excellent attitude to school life  
 

Addyson Fellows for being an all-round superstar! 
 
Congratulations to 1J and 5F for collecting the most tokens this week and winning the ‘Stronger                        
Together’ awards. They have shown great examples of working hard and being kind.  
 
Cross Country 
Well done to those pupils who took part in the first cross country event of the year at Malbank on 
Monday. Due to bad weather earlier in the year, this is the first time the event has taken place. All of 
our children were able to finish the course and we are really proud of their achievements.  
 
Summer Fayre 
Thank you to all parents who have contributed to our bottle tombola this morning. We were                                  
inundated with your contributions on the doors this morning! We are keeping our fingers crossed for 
good weather so that we can have plenty of outdoor stalls at the fayre which will take place on                      
Friday 4th July straight after school.  

School will close for Summer on Friday 18th July 2025.  

School will also be closed to pupils on Friday 11th July 2025 due to an INSET Day. 
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Term Time Absence Requests 

As detailed in our Attendance Policy, and in line with DfE guidance, we do not authorise leave of absence 

during term other than when exceptional circumstances permit.   

If you wish to take your child out of school during term time, it is important to discuss this with us as much in 

advance as possible, so we can guide you through the process.  

However, where absence is unauthorised, it could lead to further action being taken including a penalty no-

tice being issued. Department for Education information regarding this is available by clicking here. 

Leave of Absence Request Online Form 

 

School Meals  

If your child is not entitled to a free school meal, please log onto their Arbor account to pay for their meal in advance 

of their order. School meals are £2.45 per day. 

Advanced Notice: Please note that from 1st September 2025, school meals will be £2.75 per day. 

https://www.gov.uk/school-attendance-absence
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=aN4B0HFhvU-DVfsri6uO0izblEemHw1Gh6OHGjGKecxURUk5UDJLWUJFSkVaRlRPOTJWUUlLU1FSSy4u



